
Cam bell, Kimberle

From:
Sent:

To:
Subject:

smtprelay
Thursday, October 10, 2019 8:31 AM
Statements

Statement of Position Submitted by M. John Grossu

Statement of Position Submitted

Name

M. John Grossu

EmaU

harryjcc@aol. com

Docket

W-354, SUB 364

Message

Please reconsider the water rate proposal increases. They are TOO high and will cost our family a fortune.

^'-T-all^^spondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized



Campbell, Kimberle

From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

smtprelay
Thursday, October 10, 2019 8:29 AM
Statements

Statement of Position Submitted by Cathy Grossu

Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Cathy Grossu

Email

cgrossu@yahoo. com

Docket

W-354, SUB 364

Message

I am very concerned about the proposed water charge increases proposed for homes at The Point. Our lots are
large here and we are required to keep them looking nice. To continue to do so with the proposed increase in
charges will definitely negatively effect our family. We have put water sensors on our system and do what we
can to conserve. Will this be recognized in some way with a discount on the rates?

^Tf'^^spondence to and from this address maybe sul:)ject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.


